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MORPHETTVILLE – THURSDAY, 11 JUNE 2015 

 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. A. Beswick has notified Thoroughbred Racing 

SA Stewards that following the filly’s last start at Murray Bridge on Wednesday, 20 May 

2015, SPARKLING HOSTESS was diagnosed with low grade respiratory disease.  She has 

received treatment and will resume racing soon. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

11 June 2015 

 

 


